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Anthony Barnes

From: system@accelo.com on behalf of Joan Vickers <joan.vickers@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 5 October 2018 1:07 PM
To: Anthony Barnes
Subject: Submission Details for Joan Vickers (object)

Confidentiality Requested: no  
 
Submitted by a Planner: no  
 
Disclosable Political Donation: no  
 
Agreed to false or misleading information statements: yes  
 
Name: Joan Vickers  
Email: joan.vickers@hotmail.com  
 
Address:  
4 Margot Ct  
 
Toowoomba, QLD  
4350  
 
Content:  
The Dunloe Sand Park Quarry Mod 2 should not be permitted to proceed.  
 
I believe that the proposed increased vehicle movements will have significant unacceptable impact on the 
endangered Tweed Coast Koala Population and that the proposal will also impose unacceptable impacts on the local 
traffic network and amenity of residents along the trucking route.  
 
Their Environmental Assessment for flora and fauna is limited to the following statement:  
 
"The proposed modification will not involve any construction or demolition works, therefore there will be no impacts to 
flora and fauna as a result of the proposed modification. Existing flora and fauna measures will continue to be 
employed to mitigate any potential impacts. No additional assessment or mitigation is required."  
 
Where is their evidence for thier implied claim that only construction and demolition works impact endangered koalas? 
I believe that increased noise and traffic will adversely affect them.  
 
The dwindling koala population in this area should not be exposed to this additional noise, general commotion, stress, 
and danger of being hit by a truck on the road.  
 
 
IP Address: - 124.149.236.40  
Submission: Online Submission from Joan Vickers (object)  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_activity&id=283563  
 
Submission for Job: #8619 Dunloe Park Sand Quarry (MOD 2)  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_job&id=8619  
 
Site: #42 Dunloe Sand Quarry  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_site&id=42  
 
 

 


